February 19, 2024

Dear Students and Families,

| am writing today to share news of the new Villanova Textbook Access Program, an exciting pilot program aimed at

providing Villanova students affordable access to required course materials.

Beginning with the Summer 2024 semester, students will pay a standard, per semester “book fee” for required
textbook materials for courses, including textbook digital access codes. This approach allows Follett, our University
bookstore partner, to purchase in bulk and better negotiate with its publishing partners. We estimate that this program

will collectively save Villanova’s students approximately $1 million annually.

The Villanova Textbook Access Program is being implemented following a thorough review by the Academic Policy

Committee, SGA and Graduate Student Senate representatives, the Council of Deans and Executive Council.

Program Details

The book fee will be charged directly to your student account and will be repriced annually to help maximize savings.

At this time, the Widger School of Law is not participating in this program. Fees for the 2024-25 academic year will be:

e  Full-Time Undergraduate—Summer, Fall and Spring fee: $275 per term
e Part-Time Undergraduate—Summer, Fall and Spring fee: $70 per term
e Full-time Grad (excluding Law)—Summer, Fall and Spring fee: $100 per term

e Part-Time Grad (excluding Law)—Summer, Fall and Spring fee: $55 per term

You will have the opportunity to opt-out of the program each semester. Details on how to opt-out will be sent to

enrolled students at their Villanova email address prior to the start of each semester.

Accessing Course Materials

Prior to the start of each term, the University Shop will prepare your course materials for you. Depending on your
classes and the course materials required by faculty, you may receive a combination of digital course materials,

printed textbooks, printed lab manual or workbooks.

All materials will be available on or before the first day of class. Digital materials will be available in Blackboard;
physical materials will be available for pick-up in the University Shop. Full details on how to access your digital and/or
physical course materials for the term will be sent to your Villanova email. Additional information on the Villanova

Textbook Access Program can be found on the program’s Student FAQ webpage.



https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2F62qpth%2Fut374ocb%2Fq2zngl&data=05%7C02%7Ckimberly.muldoon.ivenz%40villanova.edu%7Cb90af324aa5742cdaeda08dc3306f3be%7C765a8de5cf9444f09cafae5bf8cfa366%7C0%7C0%7C638441352166046905%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eyINFWrBWnGM3fKViiMdgI3NjfHW0ZTAnP7J2OQEBjY%3D&reserved=0

We hope you share our excitement for this program and that it proves to be a positive addition to Villanova’s offerings.

Sincerely,

Craig Wheeland, PhD
Senior Vice Provost for Academics and

Professor of Public Administration



